

Dear Asphalt Shingle Recycler:

Thank you for listing your business on ShingleRecycling.org, the premier source of shingle recycling information on the web. We hope you will display the enclosed plaque commemorating your listing proudly.

At GAF, we too are proud of our membership in the Construction Materials Recycling Association and ShingleRecycling.org, and we sponsor the "Find a Recycler" Update Fund to ensure that it remains the largest and most up-to-date listing of shingle recycling locations available. You can help us by making every effort to keep your information current by sending your updates to Betty Schulz at baschulz@cdrecycling.org. And to help grow your business, GAF always strongly encourages out GAF Certified Green Roofers to use recyclers listed on ShingleRecycling.org. If you would like to do some outreach yourself, you can find Certified Green Roofers anytime by doing a zip code search at www.gaf.com.

The GAF Certified Green Roofers program provides training on how to properly separate post-consumer shingles for recycling, and provides recognition for increasing recycling rates. We track recycling by the weigh ticket, load slip or account statements that you provide, and use these to verify recycling and confirm amounts that GAF Certified Green Roofers can upload into our system to track tonnage recycled. You can help by providing this documentation to your roofing contractor customers in the clearest possible manner.

As always, please feel free to reach out to me with questions or suggestions on how we might better work together to advance shingle recycling, as well as to request more brochures or information. I can be reached at 207-571-9700 or mgrohman@gaf.com.

Regards

Martin Grohman, LEED® AP BD+C

Director of Sustainability

www.gaf.com

mgrohman@gaf.com

O: 207-571-9700 C: 207-423-8260

Visit my blog at http://gaf-sustainability-blog.squarespace.com/